
NEWSLETTER 

Livingstone School September 19, 2024 

 

 

ORANGE SHIRT DAY: September 27               

September 30 is the National Day of                                               

Truth & Reconciliation                                                              

School will be closed so families may partake in 

community activities. 

Sabre Athletics                                                                                                                                   

All parents of athletes are invited to attend an                     

Athletics Information Meeting on Wednesday,                                     

September 24,  at 5:30 p.m.                                                              

The Cross Country Team will be competing in the 

Bullhorn Coulee Run on September 27.  We are  

looking for parent volunteers to assist with super-

vision at the Run.  Please contact Coady MacDonald 

at macdonaldc@lrsd.ab.ca  if you are interested. 

Sports Booster Meeting, tonight at 6:30 p.m.                      

Volleyball  and Cross Country rosters have been 

posted on School Cash Online for  payment of fees.  

Cheque and cash are also accepted  at the Office. 

Good luck to our Sr. Boys at the Black Diamond                          

tournament this weekend! Go Sabres! 

FUNDRAISERS                                              

The Parents Association is holding a Beef Jerky 

Fundraiser until September 27, in partnership 

with Back Country Butchering.  The cost is $10/

(85g) bag with three delicious flavour options.  

The Sports Booster Club will be holding a BC apple 

fundraiser soon.  Stay tuned for more details! 

Student Pick Up & Drop Off                                              

We ask that parents/guardians who are 

dropping off students in the morning or 

picking up in the afternoon to please use the 

roadway on the West side of the school.  

The front of the school is usually congested 

with bus traffic at those times.  Thank you 

for helping us keep everyone safe! 

Livingstone Ski Academy Society                                      

The Landfill Cleanup will take place 

this Saturday, September 21.                       

Please check emails from Mr. Bennett 

for updates.                                                      

LSAS Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday, September 25, 6:30 p.m. 

The $100 deposit and first installment 

of $500 is now due for ski academy  

athletes.  Please remit payment on 

School Cash Online or at the Office. 

Sam Demma Presentation Friday!                           

Students in junior and senior high are fortunate to 

attend a session with renowned motivational speaker 

and author, Sam Demma, at Willow Creek Composite.  

Buses will return by 1:10 p.m. for regular dismissal. 

School Photo Day                               

Monday, September 23 

Automated Attendance System                                                                                       

Please bear with us as we are working out             

technical glitches in our automated callout               

system. Thank you for your patience! Dress as a Teacher & Student Day Today! 


